
From: DRCD Minister <ministerdrcd@drcd.gov.ie> 
Sent: Friday 28 October 2022 14:42
To: cdp <cdp@leitrimcoco.ie>
Subject: RE: Notification under Section 12 (7) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as 
amended) of Proposed Material Alterations to the Draft Leitrim County Development Plan 2023 
– 2029 and the commencement of public consultation

Joseph Gilhooly
Deputy Chief Executive & Director of
Economic Development, Planning
& Infrastructural Services
Leitrim County Council 
Aras an Chontae,
Carrick-on-Shannon,
Co. Leitrim
N41 PF67

Ref: DRCD-MO-00591-2022

Dear Mr Gilhooly, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated 26/10/2022 to Heather Humphreys 
T.D., Minister for Rural and Community Development in relation to the notification under Section 
12 (7) of the Planning and Development Act 2000 (as amended) of Proposed Material Alterations
to the Draft Leitrim County Development Plan 2023 – 2029 and the commencement of public
consultation.

The Minister wishes to thank you for your correspondence and has noted its content.
Yours sincerely,
——
Damien Griffin
Private Secretary to Heather Humphreys T.D.
Minister for Rural and Community Development
——
An Roinn Forbartha Tuaithe agus Pobail
Department of Rural and Community Development
Trinity Point, 10-11 Sráid Laighean Theas, Baile Atha Cliath 2, D02 EF85
Trinity Point, 10-11 Leinster Street South, Dublin 2, D02 EF85
——
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